
Chromebook Collection

Attention students & parents, as we finish out these last few days of school we need
your help! Starting on Friday, all virtual students will need to bring their Chromebooks
and chargers back to the school. So, take this week to find everything and return on

June 11th from 9:00 - 3:30 PM. We know that our 5th grade students will still need their
device for the moving up ceremony, so they can return them to the school on Monday,

June 14th from 4:15 - 6:15 PM.

As for our in-person students, Chromebooks and chargers will be collected on Monday,
June 14th during the school day. We also need you to find your chargers whether they

are at home or left at daycare, please bring them back to school.

Parents/Guardians, if you have any questions or concerns feel free to contact the
school office at (302) 651-2715.


